SUN CITY SENIOR SOFTBALL CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

May 9, 2005 9:00am at the Bell Recreation Center Team Meeting Room

Board Members present: Mike Graham, Bill Buxton, Tait Douglas, Del Stolp, Ira Mallory, Arvid Peterson, Bill Nyblade.

Softball Club Member Linda Graham was also present.

Minutes from the April 11, 2005 meeting had been distributed by email and were approved.

The Treasurers report was reviewed and approved.

Committee Reports:

Field Maintenance--- A list of improvements is being presented to the Recreation Center Board for this Fall when the field is reseeded.

Awareness-----Twenty four hats have been ordered with the new logo. The board authorized the purchase of an additional Thirty six hats and 24 visors

Sponsors -----Sunshine Sprinkler is all paid up and will be sponsoring
Next year also. The Coca Cola advertising of the
Scoreboard is on hold for now.

Equipment------We have enough balls and other equipment on hand To last the rest of the summer.

Election of Board Members for next Fall

Four members were nominated from each league and members will vote For two members in their respective leagues. Those nominated for the American League are Bob Brain, Joe Wilkerson, John Selby and Ernie Owen. The National League nominees are Ken Doyle, Julie McGlynn, Bud Herren and Larry Kuberka.

New Business

The Leagues will start October 25, 2005.

An American League committee will be started to help with issues Like placement, draft situations and rules.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am.

The next meeting will be held in the Fall on September 12, 2005 at the Bell Recreation Center Team Meeting Room.

Arvid Peterson Secretary